Wandsworth

Council Tax Freeze Council

Dear Resident,

Wandsworth Council is freezing your Council Tax for the third year in a row. You will continue to
pay the lowest Council Tax in the country.

Sound financial management is at the heart of everything we do. Wandsworth has one of the lowest
levels of debt and some of the highest financial reserves in London, allowing us to freeze the main
element of Council Tax and invest in what matters most to you:

® 7rings, 7 days guarantee — call us on 020 8871 6000 and we will answer in 7 rings. Report
graffiti, a dangerous pothole, or a damaged street sign and we will fix it in 7 days.

e Free bulky waste collections — every household now gets two free bulky waste collections every
year. We are expanding our monthly Mega Skips and we guarantee to keep your weekly waste
and recycling collections.

e Safer neighbourhoods — we have a network of over 1,200 CCTV cameras to monitor the
borough 24 hours a day, 365 days a year and are investing in our parks, town centres, and public
spaces to make them safer and more welcoming for everyone.

Looking after our most vulnerable residents is crucial. We will continue to provide excellent care for
our older residents and support the NHS. An increase of 2 per cent in the adult social care precept
this year will help fund this vital work.

Wandsworth is London Borough of Culture 2025 and we are inviting everyone to take part. Kicking
off in April, there will be big cultural moments throughout the year plus community-led events all
over the borough for you to enjoy.

Together, we're making Wandsworth an even better place to live.

Best wishes,
Simon Hogg

Leader of Wandsworth Council

P.S. If you have any questions or feedback on our council
services, please email me at simon@wandsworth.gov.uk




